Dear Mr Oxford,

| would like to draw your attention to, and express my concern about, this further Application by Barratt Homes at
the King’s College site. This Application involves heavy pruning of two trees on the site, an ash and a maple.

| live opposite the site and am very concerned at the number of trees that have already been lost as part of the
redevelopment and the resultant loss of amenity for local residents, school children and visitors. As well as the
visual aspects and the impact on wildlife, we as local residents are extremely concerned about air quality. We do
not want to lose/reduce the number and size of trees any further than the very extensive work which has already
been done.

If your department does allow this Application to proceed, we would be grateful for reassurance that it will be done
under the strict supervision of your officers in order to ensure that the trees are kept healthy and pruning is kept to
an absolute minimum.

With thanks and kind regards

Emily Brettle
11 Platt’s Lane
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